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23rd September 2022 

Dear Families, 
PARENTS’ EVENING 

 
Parents’ evening will be held in school on Tuesday 11th (3:45 – 6:45pm) and Wednesday 12th October (3:45 – 6:00pm).  
 
We are looking forward to meeting you and discussing how your child has settled into their new year classes and to 
share our targets for the year ahead.  
 
You will be e mailed an invitation to book your appointment from our website booking system to the email address 
which we hold on our system.  Bookings will go live on Monday 26th at 9am and close on Monday 10th October.  If you 
have recently changed your email address and not informed the school please do so ASAP. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher 

 
 
  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

